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Stephen Boyle  
Auditor General for Scotland 
 
 
8 September 2025 

Dear Stephen   

The 2022/23 audit of Forth Valley College  

At its meeting on 3 September 2025, the Public Audit Committee considered a 

written submission from Forth Valley College on the above section 22 report. 

In his letter, the Principal and Chief Executive of Forth Valley College confirms that 

the College accepts the overall conclusions of the section 22 report. The letter then 

goes on to respond to specific issues raised in the report and during the evidence 

session on 4 June 2025.  

The Committee agreed to write to you to offer you the opportunity to respond to any 

of the points that have been raised in the letter, should you wish to do so. 

We would welcome a response by 6 October 2024. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Richard Leonard MSP 

Convener 
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